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May  2016 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Please accept this document as a formal notification that SYLEX will be gradually replacing 

existing MTP green and yellow connector housings with housings with different colour shades. This 

change is based on the decision of our connector supplier (US Conec), which harmonizes all 

colour shades across all US Conec product lines. The materials used are completely RoHS 

compliant and will not require reliance on exemptions for environmental regulatory compliance.  

 

Below you will find basic pictures with components in old and new colour shades.  
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This change will be implemented through a gradual roll-out, coming into effect after stock of the 

current MTP connector housings are depleted.  

 

Sincerely, 

Your SYLEX team 

 


